
Volunteer Spotlight: Tim and Caroline Goff

Meet Erie Cattaraugus Rail Trail’s volunteer dynamic duo, Tim and Caroline Goff!

Hailing from the picturesque rail corridor hamlet of West Falls, Tim and Caroline live just 
minutes away from the soon-to-be multiuse recreational trail. Tim and Caroline have 
lived in West Falls for 27years. 

Tim has worked in the insurance industry for 31 years and currently works at Hartford as 
a property appraiser. Caroline is a biology teacher at Orchard Park High School where 
she has taught for over 20yrs.

Together, they have volunteered for every local outreach event since the formation of 
the Colden/West Falls Friends of the Trail advocacy group was formed in 2018. Caroline 
and Tim have also been a steadfast presence at every chapter meeting. When help is 
needed they show up.

“We both love the outdoors & have been hoping that the old railroad tracks would 
become a trail since the trains stopped running”, said Tim. “We enjoy volunteering for 
such a worthwhile project that will have long lasting benefits for our community.” 

The ECRT Team is very grateful to this amazing husband and wife team. Thank you 
Caroline and Tim for all your contributions!


